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Ahead of Schedule: Chatham Bridge 
Replacement Over Robeson Creek

Chatham County 
Bridge Replacement

Division: 
Bridge and 
Heavy Construction 

Location: 
NC HWY 87/902
Chatham County, NC 

Client: 
NCDOT 

Service Period: 
December 2016 - June 
2017

Services Provided: 
• Existing Structure 

Removal 
• Clearing and Grubbing 
• Earthwork and Storm 

Drainage 
• Bridge Construction 
• Curb, Base and Paving
• Utility Relocation  

Project Size: 
Single Span Bridge 
Replacement 

When the bridge over Robeson Creek in Chatham County reached the 
end of its service life, the North Carolina Department of 
Transportation and the County of Chatham turned to Sanford 
Contractors for a reliable solution.

The Sanford Contractors team began by safely demolishing and 
removing the existing structure before moving into grading and 
drainage operations. A key component of the project included 
relocating an existing waterline, a task completed with precision and 
coordination to avoid service disruptions.

Thanks to effective planning, teamwork, and execution, the new 
bridge was delivered to NCDOT one month ahead of schedule. 


